OFFICE OF THE WILDLIFE WARDEN CENTRAL DIVISION SRINAGAR
NOTICE


Due to excessive in flow of visitors visiting in the Dachigam National Park, during last few months the fauna particularly the endangered species Hangul has been disturbed to large extent. As this is the fawning season of this endangered species and this disturbance may cause displacement to the animal. As such the entry in to the National Park has been cancelled till further orders. The permission already issued to be treated as cancelled.  

Therefore, the public is requested to kindly extent cooperation to the Department in this context.
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